
                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 We just completed most of our testing- 
just a few make-ups to go.  I will be sharing 
the results with you as soon as I can! 

In the meantime, we are working on a 
great story about M.L. King these 2 weeks, 
along with doing some Reader’s Theaters, 
some good discussions, and even a video of 
his sister reading part of our selection, My 
Brother Martin. 

Social Studies is completed for now. 
We will start Science with a unit on Earth’s 
Processes. 
 Spelling is a review week and each 
student is working on a contract. 4 activities, 
20 words each time will complete it!  Spelling 
bee Wed., test Thursday. 
 In Math, we are continuing on in 

fractions! 
WELCOME TO ALEC PODOLAK! 

Last pictures from our wonderful shark tank! 

 

CURRICULUM CONNECTION  

CCCONNECTION 

CONTACT ME! 
Room/Voice Mail- 740-5321 x 4104 

Web Site: Bighollow.us, Elementary 

staff, click Mrs. Christensen 

E-mail: Hollychristensen @bighollow.us 

Can you believe we have already been 
in school for ½ a year? We have 
accomplished a lot of learning, but have 
a lot to go! 
 Please ask your student what 
supplies they are missing at school and 
help us by refilling them.  We are in 
DESPERATE need of DRY ERASE 
MARKERS! 

 

3rd QUARTER Refills 
 

 School Events happening NOW!  
 ***LOU MALNATI’s PIZZA FUNDRAISER-  $13 
per voucher, good for the BEST PIZZA AROUND! 
Orders and payment due to the school office by 
1/23/18 Tomorrow! 

 
*** Jump Rope for Heart kickoff today, Money due 

Feb. 1,  
Family Event Thurs. Jan 25  

Visit the virtual back pack for more 
information. 

 

 Our Great America 
Reading program minutes 
are being taken care of by 
our reading calendars.  10 
min. each day of at-home 
reading is expected of 
every student! Turning in 
completed Dec. and Jan. 
calendars will automatically 
earn a Great America 
ticket, or students may 
read the 600 minutes all 
this month.  Be sure to sign 
the bottom of the calendar 
as proof. 
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